
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 16-0253 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GIfyt:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 9:34:35 AM

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Reading and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to
Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

I fail to understand how the current PUCO board can possibly make a decision on this. They
admitted to Ms Driehaus that they were unaware of the opposition to this proposal. However
none of them could be bothered to show up to the public meeting they set at UC blue Ash.
How can you possibly make this decision without showing up. It is insulting to all of the
Hamilton county residents that took time to show up. You have plenty if if t to talk with Duke
and their representatives but not the people you are supposed to protect? Perhaps you should
reconsider your moral compass.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will
pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or
rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting
Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,
Bess Sturgill
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 16-0253 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GIfwP:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 9:36:59 AM

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Reading and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to
Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

Please do not put this pipeline through our neighborhood. Pipelines like these have no
business being in densly populated areas. All if the deciding siting standards are based on rural
areas. This pipeline makes many 90 degree turns which a rural one never would. This pipeline
faces third party contractor s digging around it all the time. Thereby increasing the chance of
an accidental rupture much more than rural one would. Please do not do this to our
community.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will
pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or
rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting
Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,
Bess Sturgill
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